King's English 2025 GRADE 10 - I ROUND - SPRING

(15 points, 3 points each) Task 1. Reading comprehension. Choose the correct option A, B or C.

Artificial Intelligence (AI) is rapidly transforming the world, but some scientists believe the ultimate goal is to create **Artificial Superintelligence (ASI)**—a machine that surpasses human intelligence in every way. Unlike today's AI, which is designed to complete specific tasks like recognizing faces or translating languages, ASI could think, learn, and make decisions independently.

The idea of superintelligent machines excites some and terrifies others. Supporters believe ASI could solve global problems, such as curing diseases, preventing climate change, and even exploring distant planets. However, critics warn that ASI could become uncontrollable. If a machine develops its own goals that don't align with human interests, the consequences could be disastrous.

Tech companies and governments are investing billions into AI research, hoping to be the first to develop this technology. But one big question remains: Can we create ASI that is both powerful and safe? The future of humanity may depend on the answer.

| 1. | How is Artificial | Superintelligence | (ASI) | different from | today's AI? |
|----|------------------------|--------------------------|-------|----------------|-------------|
| | 110 11 15 111 01110101 | ~ a per interingence | (~-) | | |

- A) ASI can think and make decisions independently
- B) ASI is only used for recognizing faces
- C) ASI does not require any data to function

2. What is one positive potential of ASI?

- A) It could solve global problems like diseases and climate change
- B) It will replace all human jobs immediately
- C) It will control all governments in the world

3. Why do some experts fear ASI?

- A) It may become too expensive to use
- B) It could develop its own goals that conflict with human interests
- C) It might stop working after a few years

4. Why are companies and governments racing to develop ASI?

- A) They want to be the first to control this powerful technology
- B) They need ASI to replace human intelligence in schools
- C) They want to create AI that does not need electricity

5. What is the main question scientists are trying to answer about ASI?

- A) Can we create ASI that is both powerful and safe?
- B) How can we stop people from using AI?
- C) Why is AI only useful for small tasks?

(15 points, 3 points each) Task 2. Fill in the appropriate preposition A, B or C.

| 6. The residents of | this town spent two days prepar | ing their homes the heavy rains and the |
|---|-----------------------------------|---|
| likelihood of more | flooding. | |
| A into | B with | C for |
| 7. I'm afraid I'm go very high calibre. | ing to find it very hard to choos | e the two candidates. They are both of a |
| A among | B out of | C between |
| 8. The demand greatly in the UK. | people with manual trade skills | such as carpentry and plumbing has recently riser |
| A of | B one | C for |
| 9. The school's con | nputer system is highly vulnerab | ole attack from people outside trying to gain |
| access to sensitive | data. | _ |
| A to | B with | C from |
| 10. I'm sorry, I can | t make you a cup of tea. I used | all the tea bags yesterday and I didn't buy any |
| new ones. | | |
| A out | B up | C away |
| | | |

$(20\ points, 2\ points\ each)$ Task 3. Read the sentences below. Circle the best word A, B or C for each space.

| The Rocky Mo | untains run almost the | length of North America | . They start in the North-west, but lie | | | | | |
|---|------------------------------------|--------------------------------------|---|--|--|--|--|--|
| only a (11) hundred miles from the centre in more southern areas. Although the Rockies are | | | | | | | | |
| smaller (12) | the Alps, they are | no less wonderful. Ther | e are many roads across the Rockies, | | | | | |
| (13) the | best way to see them i | s to (14)by train. | You start from Vancouver, (15) | | | | | |
| | | | e water and its head in the mountains, | | | | | |
| this city (16) its residents to ski on slopes just 15 minutes by car from the city (17) | | | | | | | | |
| · · · | | | couver on the cross continent railway. | | | | | |
| | | | nture. You sleep on board, (19) | | | | | |
| is fun, but travel through some of the best (20) at night is what makes it truly unforgettable. | | | | | | | | |
| 11. | A many | Blot | C few | | | | | |
| 12. | A from | B to | C than | | | | | |
| 13. | A but | B because | C unless | | | | | |
| | A drive | B travel | C ride | | | | | |
| 15. | A a | B one | C the | | | | | |
| | A suggests | B offers | C gives | | | | | |
| 17. | A centre | B circle | C middle | | | | | |
| 18. | A get | B take | C set | | | | | |
| 19. | A when | | C who | | | | | |
| 20. | A scenery | B view | C site | | | | | |
| 20. | A secilery | B view | C site | | | | | |
| The uncoming | o evercise is nowered | l by Alta! Ready to lev | vel un? | | | | | |
| The upcoming | g exercise is powered | i by Aita. Ready to ice | ci up. | | | | | |
| (20 points 2 pc | ointe aach) Taek 4. Far | anch santanca chaosa tl | he best answer A, B or C to | | | | | |
| | | | he best answer A, B or C to | | | | | |
| complete the g | ap from the choices be | :10 W. | | | | | | |
| 21 I wa | ant to know what happe | ned | | | | | | |
| | B pur | | C simply | | | | | |
| | will be | | C shirpiy | | | | | |
| Δ widely | R gre | atly | C considerably | | | | | |
| 23 Hale | B gre honest about his | mistakas | Considerably | | | | | |
| A charmed | B cha | rmina | C charmingly | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | | |
| A informations | | ave me two | C pieces of information | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | | |
| | | • | lay? He always gives us a lot to do. | | | | | |
| A homework B homeworks C pieces of homework | | | | | | | | |
| | _ | nute. Please, yoursel | | | | | | |
| A make | B trea | | C be | | | | | |
| | | to the Halloween | Party next week. It could be your last | | | | | |
| | the teacher singing. | | | | | | | |
| A come | B cor | | C to come | | | | | |
| 28. If a policeman stops you for driving on the wrong side of the road, I suggest pretending | | | | | | | | |
| | what he is saying | | | | | | | |
| A not understar | | understanding | | | | | | |
| 29. This is my favourite pair of shoes. I've had them since Milan when I was a student in | | | | | | | | |
| Italy. | | | | | | | | |
| A I visited | | | | | | | | |
| | B I've | visited | C I've been visiting | | | | | |
| 30. I | B I've | e visited weekend and now I'm exh | C I've been visiting austed. But the test is on Monday | | | | | |
| 30. I | B I've the whole ed to keep going. | e visited weekend and now I'm exh | C I've been visiting nausted. But the test is on Monday | | | | | |

| (10 points, 2 points each) Task 5. For each sentence, choose the best word or phrase A,B or C to | | | | | | | |
|--|--|------------------------------------|--|--|--|--|--|
| complete the gap from the choices below. | | | | | | | |
| 31. She a few problems A carried out B po | s with the house that I hadn't notice | ced. | | | | | |
| A carried out B po | inted out C cranked out | | | | | | |
| 32. For decades, great minds have been | | be the universe is and finally, it | | | | | |
| seems, someone has come up with an a | | | | | | | |
| 33. The company that produced our cla | ure out C carry out | a navy alastronia | | | | | |
| coursebook that you do on a computer. | | a new electronic | | | | | |
| A built up B bro | | | | | | | |
| 34. Environmentalists are working hard | d to across the message that a | our modern way of life is not | | | | | |
| sustainable. | to deross the message that (| our modern way or me is not | | | | | |
| A talk B giv | e C get | | | | | | |
| 35. If you like cakes, this is a great pla | | | | | | | |
| A among B fro | m C at | | | | | | |
| 5 | | | | | | | |
| (10 points, 2 points each) Task 6. Cl | noose the appropriate word to s | ubstitute for the underlined | | | | | |
| idiomatic expression in each sentenc | | | | | | | |
| 36. After the disappointment and defeat | t, to declare bankruptcy was a bi | tter pill to swallow for him. | | | | | |
| | B. was difficult to do | | | | | | |
| 37. When his wife needed his support, | | ll the problems all alone. That | | | | | |
| is why she called him a man of straw | | | | | | | |
| A. a strong person | | C. an ambitious person | | | | | |
| 38. We've got a long way to go. Let's <u>h</u> | it the road to make it by sunset. | | | | | | |
| A. begin traveling | B. come home | C. start working | | | | | |
| 39. In his last speech, the leader of the | opposition went against the flov | v and declared that reducing | | | | | |
| taxes will harm the economy. | D. complained about | C did the appeaits | | | | | |
| 40. Because he was always late, he got | B. complained about | C. did the opposite | | | | | |
| A, was disappointed | | C. was dismissed | | | | | |
| A, was disappointed | B. was promoted | C. was disinissed | | | | | |
| (10 points, 2 points each) Task 7. Ch | oose the correctly spelled word | A,B, or C. | | | | | |
| 41. A. connection | B. conection B. success B. distruction B. completely | C. connnektion | | | | | |
| 42. A. sucsess43. A. destruction | B. success | C. suksess | | | | | |
| 43. A. destruction | B. distruction | C. destraction | | | | | |
| 44. A. complitely | B. completely | C. completly | | | | | |
| 45. A. satisfay | B. setisfy | C. satisfy | | | | | |
| 100 ქულიანი გესგი ღასრულდა. შემღეგი სავარჯიშო ბონუსია. მოცემულია 5 შეკითხვა, თითო 4 ქულიანი. ღამაგებითი ქულებით გესგში ღაშვებული შეცღომების ანაზღაურება შეგიძლია. (20 points, 4 points each) BONUS: Choose the correct answer A,B, or C. | | | | | | | |
| He was given honorary de | gree by the university | | | | | | |
| A. a | B. an | C. the | | | | | |
| 2. She has unique perspect | | | | | | | |
| A. a | B. an | C. the | | | | | |
| 3. He is only person who knows the truth. | | | | | | | |
| A. a B. an C. the | | | | | | | |
| 4. We explored Sahara Desert on our trip. | | | | | | | |
| A. a | B. an | C. the | | | | | |
| 5. He was appointed as hea | - | | | | | | |
| A. a | B | C. the | | | | | |